
 
 
 
 

 
 

For Immediate Release 

 
Road Construction Updates 

Week of September 5th, 2022 
 

Batesville, Indiana – Please be advised, that Indiana Department of Transportation contractor Paul H Rohe 
Construction Company plans to continue curb and gutter work on S.R. 229, south of S.R. 46 in Batesville. 
Motorists can expect delays on S.R. 229,  Boehringer, and Main St. The construction will continue south to 
Main St. until Central Ave. A portion of the work will be under flagging.  
 
Detours around the Walnut Street/State Road 229 work zone and into downtown include Columbus 
Avenue, Huntersville Road, Mitchell Avenue, Pearl Street, and Tekulve Avenue.  
 
Community Crossing Grant 2022-1 construction will begin this week on various roads. The project is 
divided into 9 project areas. The project consists of curb and gutters with some ADA improvements, 
milling, paving, and some overlay with patching.  

I. Sub-Project A – Bedel Blvd. from approximately 588 ft. east of SR 229 to SR 229 
II. Sub-Project B – Boehringer St. from Smith to Walnut St. 

III. Sub-Project C – Hillenbrand Ave. from SR 229 to Main St. 
IV. Sub-Project D – George St. from Mulberry to Vine St. 
V. Sub-Project E – Smith St. from George to Pearl St. 

VI. Sub-Project F – Boehringer St. from Park Ave. to Eastern Ave. 
VII. Sub-Project G – Winding Way from Pine Oak to SR 46 

VIII. Sub-Project H – Volz St. from Mulberry St. to Approximately 655 ft of Mulberry St 
IX. Sub-Project I – Mulberry St. from Volz St. to Central Ave. 

 
 
INDOT and the City of Batesville remind drivers to slow down, use caution and remain vigilant of workers 
and equipment in active construction zones. 
 
All work is weather-dependent, and schedules are subject to change. Please visit 
https://batesvilleindiana.us/ for more information. 
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